## Cavett ELEMENTARY

TUCSON UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

2120 E NACO VISTA TUCSON ARIZONA 85713 520 225.1300 520 225.1301 FAX

CAROL LEESON, PRINCIPAL

GIFTED AND TALENTED EDUCATION Cluster
OPENING MINDS through the ARTS GOLD

Dear Cavett Families,

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! I am happy to announce that Cavett received the 21<sup>st</sup> CCLC grant for the afterschool program. Once the program is up and running, we will be sending invites to register.

The first day of school is Thursday, August 3, 2023. You can find out your child's teacher by checking your ParentVue account starting Monday, August 2, or calling the front office. We will have staff available with class lists on the first day of school that will help you as well. We will be having a Meet the Teacher event on Wednesday, August 2<sup>nd</sup>, from 2 pm-3 pm. Please stop by and say hello. Would you please make sure your child and their teacher know how to get home every day, whether it be parent pickup, walking, bus, or daycare? Safety is always a priority at Cavett. We are a closed campus which means that all doors and gates are locked during the school day. You must go to the front office to gain entrance into the school.

## Reminders:

- Visitors/Volunteers are permitted back on campus. Sign in at the office.
- School Hours:
  - Start: 8:20 am (first bell), 8:25 am (second bell), breakfast starts at 8:00 am.
  - Dismissal 2:40 pm (Wednesday, 1:40 pm)
- If you are dropping off your student, please make sure you drop them off at the designated drop-off in the front of the school. This is a "No Parking Zone"
- If you would like to walk your child to class, please park in the main parking lot and walk your child to the classroom.
- For parent pickup at dismissal: A valet system will take place in front of the school. Please stay in your car and keep the line moving (do not park and get down).
- For walking parents or parents parked in the main parking lot to pick up your students, come to the school's front and speak to a staff member.
- Bus and walking students will be dismissed to the front of the school.

August brings us Open House, and Title 1 parent workshops. Please be on the lookout for any fliers from the office or your child's teacher. We no longer have paper registration forms; your child's teacher may be sending home necessary paperwork that they need you to return as soon as possible. This

paperwork will help

TUCSON UN

## Cavett Elementary

TUCSON UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT
2120 E NACO VISTA TUCSON ARIZONA 85713 520 225.1300 520 225.1301 FAX
CAROL LEESON, PRINCIPAL

GIFTED AND TALENTED EDUCATION Cluster
OPENING MINDS through the ARTS GOLD

us update your information so we may reach you in case of an emergency, transportation questions, as well as general information such as your child's likes and dislikes.

We have enrichment and intervention supporting the classroom teacher working with your child for language arts and math. Our goal is to make a positive impact on the lives of our students. We look forward to having a great year. Please look for our monthly newsletters from the principal's office, as well as weekly/monthly newsletters from your child's teacher and phone calls with important information from the TUSD Parent Link messaging system. Thank you so much for choosing Cavett Elementary School to set the foundation for the rest of your child's educational path. We put children first and know that we can make a difference in every child with strong collaboration.

With Very Warm Regards,

Carol Leeson

